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No.11047/4/2017-AIS-II 
Government of India 

Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances and Pension 
Department of Personnel & Training 

New Delhi, dated the 17 th July, 2017 

To 
The Chief Secretaries of all the States/UTs. 

Subject: Amendments in IPS (Pay) Rules, 2016-reg. 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to this department's letter of even number dated the 21st 
June, 2017 on the above mentioned subject (copy enclosed) seeking therein the 
comments of the State Governments on the proposed amendments, inter-alia, (i) 
Probation, (ii) Physical Fitness and (iii) Domain Expertise training programme. The last 
date for obtaining comments in this department was 2nd July, 2017. 

	

2. 	However, it has now been decided with the approval of the competent authority 
to extend the date for receipt of comments from 2nd  July, 2017 to 24th July, 2017.  All 
the State Governments are kindly requested to submit their views/comments on the 
proposed amendments in IPS (Pay) Rules, 2016. 

Yours faithfully, 
N 

/ I 

\ (Rajesh •mar Yadav) 
Under Secretary to the Government of India 

Copy for information and necessary action to : 

	

1. 	PS to IS (Police-I), Ministry of Home Affairs, North Block, New Delhi. 

NIC (DoPT) for uploading in the Department's website under 'What's New' and 
Link: Notification> OM & Orders > Service > Pay. 

_(Raje 	umar Yadav) 
Under Secretary to the Government of India 
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